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 After 6 years of the Skating Club entrance fees staying the same, the 

committee have decided to make an increase to cover costs.  

The entrance for members will increase to £5.50 and for non-members will 

increase to £7.50.  

This will be in place from next Sunday, 8th September.  

Membership Changes 

To come in line with British Ice Skating (formerly NISA) membership dates, 

we’ve had to change the clubs’ usual request for renewal of membership 

in the year. 

Membership is now due and this will cover August to March ‘20. As you’ll 

see from the membership form, the cost is reduced accordingly. We’ll 

then renew again from April ‘20 to March ‘21 and will then be in line with 

BIS to go along with the financial year. If you have any questions at all, 

please don’t hesitate to speak to a committee member to clear up any 

queries. 

Dates for your Diary 

13th October - Boxing Event, no Skating Club 

20th October - No coaching, fun week to practice skills  (school holidays) 

27th October - Spooky Sponsored Skate  (school holidays) 

3rd November - Curling event, no Skating Club 

10th November - Curling event, no Skating Club 

www.facebook.com/Invernessskatingandicedanceclub 

www.spanglefish.com/InvernessIceSkatingClub 

www.instagram.com/invernessskatingclub 
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